From: Anthony Davi Sr [mailto:agsr@agdavi.com]

Sent: Friday, January 27, 2017 11:43 AM

To: Mrowka, Kathy@Waterboards; O'Hagan, John@Waterboards; Aue, Marianna@waterboards; Grober,
Les@Waterboards

Cc: MCPOA

Subject: 2017 Jan 18 State Water Resources Control Board

To Members of State Water Resources Control Board. Please read.
Thank you,
Anthony G. Davi, Sr.

831-594-3284
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Dear Staff of the State Water Resources Control Board,

Please accept this letter as support of the Monterey Peninsula Water District letter dated January 3,
2017 related to Condition 2. As a residents and business owner on the Peninsula | have support the
various plans to resolve this water problem along with the Peninsula, we have all demonstrated our
commitment with continued reduction is water use.  Verse those individual and or supposedly groups
who have and continue to be opposed to just about every solution, regardless of the meniscal amount
of water in question. It is absolutely clear that these individual and or group have no intention to
replace the water being taken from the Carmel River, regardless of the numerous options that have
been proposed during these past 35 years. Think of the millions of dollars that have been sucked out of
the pocketbooks of the residence and businesses on the Peninsula, unnecessarily do to the continued
opposition.

It’s time to stop enabling these opponents to continue to find excuses, not to resolve the problem, so
they can further their hiding agenda.

For this reason | ask that you support the Monterey Peninsula Water Management District allocation of
water for individual properties be the recognized and allowed for these properties. This is a meniscal
amount of water in questions verse the unduly burden placed upon individual commercial property
owners who would face increased vacancies. Property use, should be left to the jurisdictions of the
various cities

Thank you for considering and kindly recognize the burden if eliminating the ability of property owners
and more importantly the community to enjoy properties being occupied and improved by rezoning and
alternative uses verse an increased property vacancies, which is harmful to the community as a hole.

With regards,
Anthony G. Davi, SR

Business Owner/Resident



